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Government of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar will establish
an Independent Commission of Enquiry

The Government of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar has decided to
establish an Independent Commission of Enquiry as part of its national initiative to
address reconciliation, peace, stability and development in Rakhine. This decision has
also taken into consideration the Interim Recommendations of the Advisory Board for
the Committee for the Implementation of the Recommendations on Rakhine State. The
Independent Commission will investigate the violation of human rights and related

issues following the terrorist attacks by ARSA.

The Commission will consist of three members including an international

personality. It will be assisted by national and international legal and technical experts.



